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I moved to Oregon five years ago and lived in a state that had in person voting. It was 

not a strain to go and vote in person. In addition, since I have moved to Oregon I 

have lost faith in elections. I do not think that ballots are secure which has been 

proven by the recent fraud. It is time to renew Oregonians faith in our elections. 


